
MORINI	RIDERS	CLUB-		Covid-19	update	11th	April	2020	
	
Morini	Riders	Club	AGM	and	Rally	2020-	Postponement	
	
Given	the	current	situation	regarding	coronavirus	and	the	country	in	lockdown,	you	will	not	
be	 surprised	 to	 heat	 that	 the	AGM,	 originally	 planned	 for	mid-May	must	 be	 delayed.	 The	
annual	 rally,	due	 to	 take	place	over	 the	 same	weekend	has	been	cancelled	and	might	not	
take	place	at	all	this	year.		
	
The	AGM,	however,	cannot	be	put	off	forever	and	constitutionally	we	must	make	efforts	to	
hold	 an	 AGM,	 in	 one	 way	 or	 another	 by	 the	 end	 of	 October.	 The	 club’s	 committee	 are	
proposing	the	following	as	a	way	forward	for	this	year.		
	

• In	May	(the	original	date	planned	for	the	AGM)	committee	reports	shall	available	to	
members	by	publishing	them	on	our	website.	

• An	 interim	 committee	 for	 2020-21	 shall	 be	 appointed	 by	 the	 outgoing	 committee	
comprising	 officers	 prepared	 to	 continue	 in	 their	 role	 and	 replacements	 for	 those	
officers	who	are	standing	down.	

• The	interim	committee	shall	look	to	holding	a	face-to-face	AGM	in	the	Autumn.	
• If	 a	 face-to-face	 AGM	 is	 not	 possible	 by	 the	middle	 of	 September	 then	a	 distance	

ballot	shall	be	held	 to	ratify	 the	appointment	of	 the	 interim	committee	or	 to	elect	
new	officers.	The	exact	format	of	this	ballot	has	not	yet	been	defined.	

	
Every	member	is	entitled	to	question	or	challenge	these	arrangements	and	should	contact	
the	chairman	of	secretary	in	the	first	place.			
	
The	MRC	Committee	
	
	
Please	bear	 in	mind	during	 these	difficult	 times	 that	 the	 club	 is	 an	entirely	 volunteer	 run,	
not-for-profit	 organisation.	 The	 Committee	 are	 continuously	 monitoring	 the	 Government	
guidelines.	Our	aim	 is	 to	mitigate	 the	 risks	 to	our	members'	 and	 the	wider	public’s	health	
whilst	also	looking	to	minimise	the	financial	burden	on	the	club	that	this	year	will	bring.			
	
We	will	be	keeping	you	updated	predominantly	on	the	website	www.morini-riders-club.com	
but	 should	 you	 need	 to	 contact	 us	 please	 do	 not	 hesitate	 to.	 Our	 contact	 details	 can	 be	
found	in	the	back	of	ATG,	or	alternatively	you	can	email	us	at:	
	
chairman@morini-riders-club.com							 	 secretary@morini-riders-club.com	
membership@morini-riders-club.com		 	 editor@morini-riders-club.com	
	
Wishing	 that	you	all	 stay	safe	and	healthy,	and	are	able	 to	use	 the	 time	at	home	to	 finish	
those	projects	lurking	in	the	garage.	See	you	when	we’re	through	this.	

Morini	Riders	Club-	Keeping	Morinis	off*	the	road	
*Briefly,	normal	service	will	hopefully	resume	soon 


